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Financial Aid Notes 

Reminder Regarding Your 1998/99 S.A.R. 
(Blue Papers) 

Judi Johnstone, Director of Financial Aid 

 

If you applied for the Cal Grant in February or March, you may 

have already received a set of blue papers.  These papers constitute your STUDENT AID 

REPORT for the 1998/99 award year.  Your Financial Aid is based on this paperwork 

starting in July, 1998. 

 

1) If you have not completed the 1998/99 F.A.S.F.A., please do so as soon as possible. 

2) If you don't know what’s going on -- please stop by our office as soon as possible. 

3) Bring your S.A.R. (blue papers) into the Financial Aid Department. 

 

 

CAL Grant Update: 
You should be receiving possible award information by May 15, 1998.  If you 

receive any information, please bring it into the Financial Aid Office immediately.  If you 

do NOT receive any type of information by May 15, 1998, please call Cal Grant 

information at (916) 526-7590. 

If you have been selected for the CAL Grant C, you will receive a supplement form 

that needs to be completed and returned to C.S.A.C.  This form has a deadline, so please 

process any form you receive immediately.  If you need help filling out the form, stop by 

the Financial Aid Office. 

 

 

BRING IN ANY PAPERWORK YOU RECEIVE!!! 
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Start The New Quarter With Tutorial Assistance 

 

The Tutorial Center continues to offer its services to 

students in all departments with a predominance in writing 

assignments, accounting and math. We are now entering our third 

quarter in Room A2 on the West Campus, but there are still students out there who have 

not yet heard of our existence. Remember: services are free to all Humphreys students, and 

if you talk with any student who has availed himself or herself of our efforts, you will find 

that, without exception, the report will be that grades have been improved. One of our 

students came to the Center at the beginning of this quarter hoopin' and hollerin' that she 

earned outstanding grades in her first quarter of study and she owes it all to the Center. 

Dr. D is pleased of course, but he doesn't entirely agree that the Center deserves full 

credit: she owes her success 99.9 percent to herself, and he'll take the credit for the 

remainder. Seriously, we congratulate her and all students who visited us last quarter and 

extend a warm welcome to all this quarter. 

 

 

 

 

Instructor Evaluations 
Lance Hall, Registrar 

 

Thank you for participating in the teacher evaluations given 

at the end of the Winter quarter.  Your feedback provides valuable 

information to the administration.  You may have noticed that you 

evaluated more teachers than normal.  Our goal was to have every Winter quarter instructor 

evaluated.  This will be the case for the next couple of quarters.  Your patience and 

cooperation are appreciated. 

 

 

Commencement Exercises 

Lance Hall, Registrar 

 

Graduates are now being notified about participating in the commencement 

exercises on June 19.  If you haven't heard from the Registrar's Office, it is possible that 

you haven't yet petitioned.  Please do so at your earliest convenience.  For your 

information, graduates may bring 10 guests to the ceremony, which will be at 7:30 p.m.  

More information to follow. 

 

 


